
No confirmed cases of COVID-19 in the White Earth Reservation 
 
As of today, Friday March 13, 2020, at 4:00 p.m. there have been no confirmed cases of COVID-
19 within the boundaries of the White Earth Reservation. We are continuously following 
Minnesota Department of Health and Center for Disease Control guidelines to keep our 
communities safe.  
 
Here is a link to the latest 
guidelines: https://www.health.state.mn.us/diseases/coronavirus/action.pdf 
 
As with all viruses we encourage everyone to wash your hands, cover your cough, and stay 
home when you are sick. 
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